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  Ashley Dahlen -> All Participants: If you just joined us, you will need to connect your audio by either 
dialing in on the phone or by connecting through your computer speakers. To connect, click “Audio” at 
the top and then “Audio conference.” The pop up box will give you the two options to connect. Follow 
the instructions in the box. 
  Betty Elder -> All Participants: Thank you Ashley 
  Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: Congratulations and welcome to the new Depository Library Council 
members: Aimee Quinn, Jen Kirk, Valerie Glenn, Allen Moye, and Richard Leiter 
  Sinai Wood -> All Participants: What no more random arrows, minutes later? lol 
  Kate Tallman -> All Participants: Haha! It was a hard choice James! I'm there in spirit ;) 
  Kate Tallman -> All Participants: Pardon me for the public response, folks ! 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: :-) 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Thanks Sinai! 
  Sarah Erekson -> All Participants: and Congrats to Laurie on the Raymond Von Dran Memorial Award 
  Kate Irwin-Smiler -> All Participants: +1 Sarah!!! 
  John Berg -> All Participants: Happy Ten Year anniversary 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: +2 Sarah 
  Elisabeth Garner -> All Participants: Yes!! Thank you for planning in person!! 
  Kelly Seifert -> All Participants: Send a selfie of you participating today to kseifert@gpo.gov 
  Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: Here's a link to the handouts Laurie referenced: 
https://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/outreach/events/depository-library-council-dlc-meetings/2021-
meeting-proceedings/2021-dlc-spring-virtual-meeting/ 
  Laurie Hall -> All Participants: Thank all of you for your best wishes on my recent Catholic Univeristy 
award! Im truly honored and humbled. 
  Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: Minutes from fall 2020 just approved: https://www.fdlp.gov/file-
repository/outreach/events/depository-library-council-dlc-meetings/2021-meeting-proceedings/2021-
dlc-spring-virtual-meeting/ 
  Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Congrats, Laura! 
  Carolyn Ottoson -> All Participants: Congratulations Laura! 
  Sinai Wood -> All Participants: Congrats Laura! 
  Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: Congratulations, Laura! 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Yea! Congratulations Laura! 
  Jennifer Castle -> All Participants: Congratulations, Laura! 
  Lisa Pritchard -> All Participants: Congratulations! 
  Mary Clark -> All Participants: Excellent update Jennifer, thank you 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: yay! go digital deposit!! 
  Tom Rohrig -> All Participants: Congratulations Laura! 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: I challenge all FDLP librarians to submit at least 5 unreported 
documents each month to GPO! 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: It's quick and fun. Track your favorite agency(ies) and help build the 
National Collection!! 
  Bernadine Hoduski -> All Participants: will any of tese be part of serial set 
  Kelly Seifert -> All Participants: can't you just feel James' enthusiasm?! :) 
  Jenny Groome -> All Participants: Yay James! 
  Kate Tallman -> All Participants: Hey James, do you have an easy-to-reference guide to tracking, 
locating unreported documents, and submitting them to GPO? I know there are lots of presentations on 
this out there, but if there's one good place to look, I'd love to hear about it :) 



  Kate Tallman -> All Participants: (And I'm probably not alone!) 
  Jen Kirk -> All Participants: +1 Kate (proving Kate's point) 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: I guess I need to do that ;-). 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: +2 to Kate's point (although I find unreported material and report 
them to GPO soley by accident) 
  Laurie Hall -> All Participants: Thanks to all of the volunteers! We know that there are so many 
unreported documents out there! It is a daunting task to identify those, the LSCM staff deal with this 
everyday! 
  Dominique Hallett -> All Participants: +3 Kate's point 
  Jenny Groome -> All Participants: +Aimee me too! Still trying to get NPS park to post documents on 
their site so GPO canharvest. (I get them via email from the NPS park) 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: basic steps: 1) find interesting document (news/agency 
website/twitter announcement etc); 2) Search CGP to see if GPO has it cataloged; 3) if it's NOT in CGP, 
go to askGPO and fill in the “unreported document” form; 4) rinse and repeat! 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Me too Jenny! 
  Kathy Hale -> All Participants: It was an interesting project. 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Thank you Yvonne for all your service and hard work! 
  Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thanks, Yvonne for the update and congrats on the working group's 
completion! 
  Stephen Parks -> All Participants: Thank you, Yvonne! 
  Marianne Ryan -> All Participants: Thank you, Yvonne! 
  Perveen Rustomfram -> All Participants: Thanks for your report, Yvonne and for your work on Council! 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: basic steps for finding “unreported documents”: 1) find interesting 
document (news/agency website/twitter announcement etc); 2) Search CGP to see if GPO has it 
cataloged; 3) if it's NOT in CGP, go to askGPO and fill in the “unreported document” form; 4) rinse and 
repeat! 
  Jenny Groome -> All Participants: James - only recent enough documents? Search only CGP and not old 
MoCat? 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: Good question Jenny. I'm most interested in recent born-digital 
documents. There are of course “unreported” documents in most of our collections, many of which are 
pre-1976. But the burgeoning problem is exec branch born-digital documents 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: IMHO 
  Kate Tallman -> All Participants: Thanks James :) 
  Jessica Fomalont -> All Participants: Jenny, if you come across older documents in MoCat, but not in 
the CGP, by all means, please submit them via AskGPO. 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: Please let me know if you're going to take up the challenge of 
unreported documents. I'm at freegovinfo AT gmail DOT com or @freegovinfo on twitter 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: please repeat the question 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Jenny and James - I find materials in my research or when I am 
working with faculty or students which appear to be a government publication. I search in CGP and if it 
is not there, I look in the olld MoCat. If it is really old, I use the 1909 checklist or other print tools. If I find 
it there and confirm it is a govpub, then I send it to GPO. Sometimes I send it to confirm it was indeed a 
depository document or something out of scope at the time. 
  Jenny Groome -> All Participants: I was told to remember to bring this up again - when a change 
comes, cataloguers have to update records and reference/instruction librarians have to update research 
guides. So it it double the work. It would be great to be able to use a find and replace tool.  
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: good question. How I wish the serial set was still a bound thing 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: +1 James 



  Jenny Groome -> All Participants: +2 James 
  Megan Minta -> All Participants: Some executive branch annual reports were congressionally 
mandated, and were included in the Serial Set 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: that's a good research question to compare the House Document of 
congressionally mandated reports with documents in the serial set 
  James Jacobs -> All Participants: that House Doc is published at the beginning of each Congressional 
session 
  Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Great work being done by all the working groups! 
  Kate Tallman -> All Participants: Thanks Robbie! 
  Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: Report publications to GPO: https://www.fdlp.gov/collection-
tools/reporting-pubs 
  Ronnie Joiner -> All Participants: That will be helpful! 
  Chris Brown -> All Participants: the practice of including selected Executive Branch materials in the 
Serial Set ended in 1957 
  Kris Abery -> All Participants: A template for submitting unreported documents would be helpful 
  Bernadine Hoduski -> All Participants: in the beginning all reports to congress were included in ss - 
later some were not included - we could still get paper bound sets for libraies that want it - the law 
saying all libraies can get it has not been changed - technology makes sets cheaper to produce 
  Katie Lewis -> All Participants: James, you say “the burgeoning problem is exec branch born-digital 
documents” . Would things like Exec branch Secratary resignation letters be candidates to be cataloged? 


